
 
 

MD 725 (Old Marlboro Pike) Drainage Repair Project at John Rogers Boulevard  
 

In mid-April 2024, the Maryland State Highway Administration will begin a drainage repair project 

on MD 725 (Old Marlboro Pike) at John Rogers Boulevard in Upper Marlboro. The project will 

address a failed culvert across the North leg of John Rogers Boulevard. 

To complete the repair, the North leg of John Rogers Boulevard at MD 725 will be closed for the 

duration of the project. Traffic will be detoured onto Brown Station Road. Advanced signage will 

be in place to notify drivers and pedestrians of the road closures. 

The work will take place during off-peak traffic hours with temporary lane closures: 

Weekdays: Monday through Friday, 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. 

Weather and other construction factors permitting, the entire project will be complete by late 

summer 2024. 

 

State Highway Administration - Project Contacts 

If you have any questions about the construction schedule or how the project may affect your 

residence/business, please contact members of the project team: 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Mr. Jonathan Brown II, PE 
Area Engineer - Construction 
District 3 Construction 
Email: JBrown14@mdot.maryland.gov 
Phone: 301-513-7341 
 

Mr. Ryan Doran 
Area Engineer - Construction 
District 3 Construction 
Email: RDoran@mdot.maryland.gov 
Phone: 301-513-7301 
 


